
 

 

 

 

 

05/24/2025 

 

We are writing to inform you that the upcoming convention has been rescheduled and 

will take place on October 30-31, November 1-2, 2025, in Chicago, IL. Please save the 

date and mark your calendars - we’re excited to welcome you to a memorable and impactful 

event. We appreciate your continued patience and understanding as we work to finalize the 

details in the coming weeks to ensure a meaningful and well-organized experience. 

The Midwest District will proudly host the 76th National Convention. Our goal is to deliver the 

most successful and well-organized convention to date by maximizing participation and reaching 

full capacity. To achieve this, the PFA Board, during the Board Meeting held on Monday, May 

19th, decided on the following actions: 

• The PFA will provide $300 per delegate to assist with airfare expenses. 

• The Midwest District will cover hotel accommodation for each delegate for 3 nights. 

• All meals, including the Grand Banquet, will be covered by the $150 registration fee 

and convention sponsorships. 

• We strongly encourage each chapter to elect at least one youth delegate to participate 

and represent their chapter at the convention. 

Your continued support is truly appreciated. 

Thank you once again for your flexibility and commitment. 

We look forward to a strong and inspiring gathering this October. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. John Sarantopoulos 
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